Republic of the Philippines
Supreme Court
Office of the Court Administrator
Manila "

OCA CIRCULAR NO. 184-2020

TO: ALL JUDGES AND CLERKS OF COURT OF FIRST AND
SECOND LEVEL COURTS

SUBJECT: NATIONWIDE JUDGMENT WEEK PROGRAM ON
16-20 NOVEMBER 2020

The Office of the Court Administrator has received numerous
requests from judges that the 6t Nationwide Judgment Day Program
scheduled on 20 November 2020, Friday, be conducted instead for an entire
week to accommodate the videoconferencing schedules implemented in
different jail facilities. Finding the requests meritorious, a Nationwide
Judgment Week Program shall be conducted instead on 16-20 November
2020, by all first and second level courts.

Other than the change in the schedule, all other directives in OCA
Circular No. 172-2020 dated 23 October 2020 shall still be complied with

including the completion of a report at the end of the program.
For the guidance and compliance of all concerned.
4 November 2020

IDAS P. MARQUEZ
urt Administrator
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